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Hi Transportation Commission,

I’'m writing to share my wholehearted support for the TDM plan as currently constituted ahead of
your planned Wednesday meeting.

| was able to join the Nov 21 overview and was very encouraged and impressed with what | saw. This
type of initiative is exactly what the city needs to avoid becoming a sprawling, polluted, traffic-
choked mess as we grow.

| heard a lot of feedback from Developers at the meeting, all of which seemed to serve to water the
effort down. | found the City’s responses in the “Responses to Stakeholder’s Comments & Concerns”
slides compelling, and urge you to hold the line against these and any coming efforts to change or
weaken our plan. If it were up to me, the rules would be even tighter — higher point requirements,
no discounts for areas outside of the central city, etc.

However, if the current plan remains intact | find it a fair compromise that would move the city
forward and make it an even better place to live for everyone. Kudos to you and all the other groups
that have been involved in creating this program, and I'll be supporting you completely as you get it
over the finish line. Thanks for all you do and have a great week!

lan Jamison
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